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FAA APPROVED April 15, 1960 

TO: All Distributors, Dealers, Owners and Piper Certified Service Centers 

SUBJECT: PA-24 and PA-24-250 Landing Gear Safety Switches - Service Letter 
#314A, dated June 8, 1959 

This Bulletin is to advise&that the installation of Service Kits No. 754 217 and 
No. 754 221 has been made mandatory. 

Service Letter No. 314A, dated June 8, 1959, outlines the procedure to be followed 
for compliance with this Bulletin and the serial numbers affected. 

The date of compliance shall be prior to but not later than August 1, 1960., 

It is requested that a report be mailed to the Service Department indicating the 
date of compliance. This report must also include those airplanes that have been 
modified previously and which comply as a result of Service Letter 314A. 


